
 

On August 1, 2013, Superintendent of Public Instruction John Huppenthal announced the release of 
Arizona’s 2012-2013 A-F letter grades for all district and charter schools in the state.  Chandler High 
School has once again earned an “A” grade.  CHS was evaluated both on AIMS performance and how 
much students grew academically from one year to the next. Other factors such as AIMS 
improvement, dropout rate, graduation rate and English language learner proficiency rates were 
taken into consideration.  Obviously, great students and great programs make for a great grade!  
Congratulations, Wolves!

CHS students did an outstanding job on Advanced Placement exams last May. The College Board 
recognized 130 of our students as AP Scholars. Click here to see the names and designations of 
these exceptional students. 

 

It’s the time of year for…SCHOOL PICTURES!  CHS Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors will have 
their pictures taken on Tuesday, August 13, 2013 during their English classes.  Seniors who haven’t 
had their Senior Pictures taken for the yearbook need to call Leasures Portraits at 480-786-4585 to 
schedule an appointment in August.  Seniors who do not have their pictures taken will not appear in 
the yearbook.  

CHS students are encouraged to participate in at least one club or athletic team each year.  The CHS 
Club Fair is the perfect opportunity to see the diverse offerings CHS has.  Check out over 50 clubs, 
from Anime to Yo-Yo Club, on August 15th during first hour. Students will follow the assembly 
schedule. 

 

http://mychandlerschools.org/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/925/May%2013%20AP%20Exam%20Scholars.pdf


 

The CHS Basketball Program will host a youth basketball skills camp for students in grades 4-8.  The 

camp will take place on Wednesday evenings beginning August 14 and ending October 2.  The camp 

is designed to teach players proper fundamental basketball and fitness skills.  For more information 

on the camp, please click here. 

 

Subject Area(s) Location Days/Time 

All The Learning Center (CHS 
Media Center) 

Mon-Thurs/ 2:15-3:30 

Math- Algebra 1 and Geometry Rm. 421 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Honors Geometry Rm. 403 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Algebra 2 Rm. 422 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Honors Algebra 2 Rm. 410 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Year 4 Rm. 420 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Pre-Calc and higher Rm. 423 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Science Rm. 603 Tues and Thurs/ 2:15- 3:30 

Writing CHS Media Center Tues and Thurs/ 2:30-3:30 

 
CHS runs a Late Bus at 4 p.m. Monday through Thursday for students attending tutoring. Students 
must have a pass from their teacher or tutor in order to ride.  Pick up is behind the Chandler Center 
for the Arts (CCA). 

CHS students interested in attending the following college visits may sign up in the Career Center: 

 University of Advancing Technology- Thursday, August 8 @ 10 a.m. 

 Northern Arizona University- Tuesday, August 27 @ 9:30 a.m. 

 University of Arizona- Friday, August 30 @ 9:30 a.m. 

 NYU (New York University) - Wednesday, September 11 @ 8:30 a.m. 

 Duke University -Tuesday, September 24 @ 8 a.m. 

 Cal State University- Long Beach- Tuesday, September 24 @ 8 a.m. 

 The Honors College at U of A- Wednesday, September 25 @ 10:30 a.m. 

 Vanderbilt University- Thursday, September 26 @ 10 a.m. 
 
 

Buy a yearbook now and pay only $45.00.  The price will increase to $75.00 in October.  Purchase it 

now in the CHS Bookstore or online at jostensyearbook.com. 

http://media.hometeamsonline.com/photos/basketball/CHANDLER/Chandler_Basketball_Skills_Camp-_Fall_2013-_Youth.pdf

